CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

INFORMATION MEMORANDUM NO. 96-42

To: Council

From: Mayor Palin

Date: December 4, 1996

Subject: Permitting Policy for Snowmachine Races

There has been a policy in place for many years regarding the permitting process for
snowmachine races. (WMC Chapter 13.02) The policy states that races held on Lake
Lucille require a permit. There has been no change in policy.

| am sure you are aware of my position on local recreational opportunities.
Snowmachining, skiing, dog sledding and many other forms of outdoor recreation are
very much a part of the unique and active Alaskan lifestyle so many of us choose to
enjoy in our winter city.

If Council chooses to amend the existing policy, | would encourage the formation of a
committee to recommend any changes.

Solicitation for volunteers for the Winter Opportunities in Wasilla Committee (or WOW)
should begin as soon as possibtenf changes are desired this winter season.

Sarah H. Palin, Mayor




